
 

Attention Cyclists 

 

    
    

Australian Formula 1 Grand Prix Works 

Albert Park 2019 
 

On 31st January 2019, the Primary school at the northern end of the Albert Park 

precinct opens to students.  

Over the next 5 years, the school will take in more students until the school 

reaches its capacity of approximately 600 students.  

 

APP representatives have been part of the consultation programme for parking 

for student drop off and pick up.  

 

Approximately 10 car parks on the western side of the Lakeside stadium car park 

have been set aside for use by parents dropping off and picking up students.  

 

The pedestrian crossing that is approximately 100 metres north of the roundabout 

entry to the Lakeside Car Park will be used by students entering the school at a 

school gate located on the footpath which runs along side Aughtie Drive. 

The pedestrian crossing is not very visible to road users, please be alert to the 

location of the pedestrian crossing.  

 

There is also a car park available to parents in the slip lane between Aughtie Drive 

and the MSAC entry off Albert Road. This area has been designated as a Kiss ‘n 

Go zone.  

 

We ask that all cyclists exercise extreme caution when travelling north out of the 

park on Aughtie Drive during school hours which are:  

• 8:00am – 9:30 am  

• 2:30 pm-4:00 pm.  

 

There are no immediate plans for the local council to put in place a school 

crossing programme.  

Please be thoughtful and considerate of the school community during school 

start and finish times.  

 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  

 
Cassie Chadwick 

Site Safety Manager  

0402 353 105 

cassie.chadwick@app.com.au 
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